
October 17, 2023 

Joseph Harrington 

CRG Mining, LLC 

510 S. Wisconsin St. 

Gunnison, CO 81230

Re: C8 Drilling NOI - File No. P-2016-025 

CRG Mining, LLC 

Surety Release Request (SL-2) 

Dear Mr. Harrington: 

The Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) has approved your request for release 
of further reclamation responsibility for the above referenced NOI. Division staff inspected the site 
on October 10, 2023 and found that reclamation was complete. The Mined Land Reclamation 

Board and the Division staff wish to commend CRG Mining, LLC for your reclamation efforts and 

the resulting success. 

If you have any questions, please contact me by telephone at (303) 866-3567 x 8188, or by email at 

dustin.czapla@state.co.us. 

Sincerely, 

Dustin M. Czapla 

Environmental Protection Specialist 




